
11/17/21 

To:  All Residents and Families  

From:  Linda Brannigan, Administrator  

Re:  Covid-19 Community Update 

 

As you are aware our entire community was tested for COVID-19 on 11/12/21. 

We are currently in a 10 day quarantine due to positive Covid-19 cases in the 
community for COVID-19.   

We have worked closely with the Albany County Health department, and we are 
following their guidelines.   

We are providing tray service to our residents and modified activities, including 
face time and phone calls. 

This quarantine will end 11/21/21 and we will resume normal routines in the 
community for dining and activities.   

We do not encourage anyone to leave our facility during this quarantine time, 
however if you must please follow social distancing and mask guidelines. If you 
have any questions about medical appointments scheduled during this time 
please contact Juanita Lewis, LPN Case Manager 

For those residents that have not received a COVID-19 Booster vaccine and are 
eligible, it will be offered in our community on 11/22/21. 

We appreciate your cooperation during this time, please let us know if you have 
any special needs during this time.  

Please see our website COVID page for updates to Visitation and COVID guidance 

www.millviewhomes.com or please call me for any questions. 

http://www.millviewhomes.com/

